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WATERFRONT PROJECT 2018-2020
BUSINESSES OPEN ALONG HWY 19A

Though drivers may experience some delays between Rockland Road
and 1st Ave, all businesses along the stretch are open and accessible.
Make a stop along our beautiful waterfront for a walk and a meal, road trip
supplies or even an overnight stay – we know it will be worth the wait.

The waterfront corridor is undergoing construction to replace aging
water and sewer lines. For more info visit: campbellriver.ca/construction

WATERFRONT BUSINESSES ARE OPEN DURING
CONSTRUCTION THIS SUMMER.

Help reduce the impacts of this work by supporting businesses in the area.

BUILDERS’ LIEN ACT NOTICE
Take notice that on July 8, 2019, a Certificate of Substantial Performance under the Master Municipal Construction Document Specifications was issued with respect to Contract
No. 19-15 between Wacor Holdings Ltd. and The City of Campbell River (Owner) in connection with improvements on City owned Lands, Municipal Roads or Statutory Rights of Way.
All persons entitled to claim a lien under the Builders’ Lien Act and who performed work or supplied materials in connection with the City of Campbell River Contract No. 19-15 – NWEC
Biosolids Management, are notified that the time to file a Claim of Lien may be abridged and Section 20 of the Act should be consulted.


